
For more information contact: 
Brian Latta, City Manager, @ City Hall (187 SE Court Street) 
Phone: 503-831-3502 or email: brian.latta@dallasor.gov  

Middle School or High School age youth 
can apply now for the City of Dallas  

Youth Advisory Council

Applications are available at: 

www.dallasor.gov/citymanager/page/YAC 

The YAC is
 created to 

provide an

opportunity
 for the Da

llas youth t
o

participate 
and voice t

heir concern
s

regarding lo
cal issues a

nd challeng
es.

The YAC meets once a month at a
time determined by the participants!

The YAC discusses community issues andconcerns, may testify at City Councilmeetings, testify at state legislativecommittee meetings, perform service projects, and learn more about how theCity works!

YAC applications must be turned in by 
May 31st




